
February 23, 2021 

 

 

RIVERVIEW SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

POSTING 

 

READING SPECIALIST/SECONDARY ENGLISH 

 
Riverview School District currently has a leave replacement Reading Specialist/Secondary 

English position available beginning on or about April 15, 2021.  Applicants must have the 

appropriate Pennsylvania certification according to current PDE certification requirements.  

Interested candidates should immediately send letter of interest, resume, current credentials, 

transcripts and current clearances to Mr. Eric Hewitt, Principal, Riverview School District, 100 

Hulton Road, Oakmont, Pa., 15139 no later than March 8, 2021. 

 
 


